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The office is in the process of printing ballots out for the upcoming HPPOA election in June.  The 

ballots will be mailed out by April 30, 2021 and must be mailed back to the Nanawale 

Community Association by the close of business on June 1, 2021 in order for your vote to count.  

The Nanawale Community Association will be counting the ballots for HPPOA election as they 

did in the 2019 election.  Do not mail or bring your ballot to the HPPOA office, it will not count. 

The paving project for 22nd MDE and 7th KDE has been completed.  The paving project for 12th 

MP has started and should be completed by the end of the month. 

The C88 two-way yellow reflectors for the centerline of Makuu Dr. have been completed.  The 

road crew will be starting on Paradise Dr. next. 

Equipment:  The radiator in the case grader is out.  We have a new one on order; it should 

arrive in 7 to 10 days.  All other equipment is running fine at this time. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 56 miles of roadway with sidearm mower. 

Grading:  Widen, dropped 1 ½” Base course graded and compacted 8.5 miles of roadway.  

Weedwack:  Corners of Makuu Dr. 

Trees Removed: Makuu Dr, 22nd MP, 17 PK, 14 PK 

Rubbish Pickup:  1.75 tons of rubbish, tires, and scrap metal. 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 76 months. 


